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Three finalists selected in Holley school superintendent search 

Holley, NY - The Holley Central School District Board of Education has chosen three finalists for the district’s 
next top administrator. The finalists are: 

• Mr. Frank Bai-Rossi – Principal, Phelps-Clifton Springs Central School District 
• Mr. Brian Bartalo – Principal, Hilton Central School District 
• Dr. Anthony Cook – Superintendent, Diocese of Rochester Schools 

"Our Board is delighted with the qualified candidates we’ve selected to be finalists," said Board President 
Brenda Swanger. "We look forward to welcoming the community at the upcoming Meet the Finalist forums so 
everyone has the opportunity to interact with these three experienced educational leaders." 

“In keeping with Holley’s focus on instilling a passion for lifelong learning, the members of the Board of 
Education have been diligent in their efforts to choose a new leader for their administration,” said Monroe 2-
Orleans BOCES District Superintendent and Search Consultant Jo Anne Antonacci. “The Board will continue its 
commitment to soliciting feedback from Holley district staff and residents in the final stages of this process.” 

The three finalists are scheduled for individual day-long school visits that include a Meet the Finalist 
community forum from 4:30-6 p.m. in the Holley Middle School/High School Auditorium, 16848 Lynch Rd. 
Holley, NY 14470. The forums will give staff and community members the opportunity to meet each 
candidate, ask questions, and submit feedback forms to the board. The schedule is as follows: 

• Tuesday, May 29: Mr. Frank Bai-Rossi 
• Wednesday, May 30: Mr. Brian Bartalo 
• Thursday, May 31: Dr. Anthony Cook 

Biographies and photos of the candidates are included with this press release. 

Any questions regarding the superintendent search process should be directed to District Superintendent and 
Search Consultant Jo Anne L. Antonacci at (585) 352-2411 or jantonac@monroe2boces.org. 
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